
 
Dear  
 
When the Parish Council collated the responses to the Questionnaire that was circulated to all 
households in the Parish recently, quite a number of people gave us their contact details, as wishing to 
have further information on the plan.  The Council is at the stage of setting up a Steering Group which 
will co-ordinate and undertake the work that needs to be done in drawing up a Lanteglos 
Neighbourhood Plan.  It is important that this will include interested people from across the Community 
as well as Councillors and we wonder whether you would consider joining this group.  We expect that 
the group will meet monthly over the next year or so and will oversee developments as we gather 
evidence for the plan and then produce the policies that go into it. 
 
Without a completed plan in Lanteglos-by-Fowey we would lose the opportunity to say where and how 
any new building development in the Neighbourhood occurs, leaving decision-making in the hands of 
developers and the planning authorities.  To make sure this doesn’t happen we need an enthusiastic 
response from residents so that all those aspects we value most about living in Lanteglos-by-Fowey can 
be written into the text of the Plan and safeguarded for future generations. Please let me know whether 
you would be interested in joining the group.  There will be an initial meeting when we can provide 
more information and what is involved.  
 
We quite understand that you may wish to be involved to this degree but would wish to keep you 
informed of developments. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Pat Moore, Cllr Dr 
For Lanteglos-by-Fowey Parish Council 
 
 


